LICENSING ACT 2003
Application for Review of a Premises Licence – Section 51 of the Licensing Act 2003
-
NOTICE IS GIVEN THAT
an application has been made to Torbay Council for a REVIEW OF THE PREMISES LICENCE
in respect of the premises shown below.
Any interested party or responsible authority may make representations in respect of the application which must be provided, in writing, to the Principal Officer Licensing and Public Protection, Torbay Council, Town Hall, Castle Circus, Torquay TQ1 3DR or by email to licensing@torbay.gov.uk between the dates shown below.
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection with an application and the maximum fine for which a person is liable on summary conviction is £5000
	Premises:  Zakopane, 16 Market Street, Torquay, TQ1 3AQ


	The Grounds for the application for review are as follows: The Prevention of Crime and Disorder and the Protection of Children from Harm, in respect of:

1. The premises has been used for the storage of illegal tobacco and vaping products which continued despite being warned and advised, in contravention of S144 of the Licensing Act 2003.

2. Alcohol was sold to a child during an underage sales test purchasing operation on 22/01/25, in contravention of S146 of the Licensing Act 2003.



	Representations must be received no later than: 
16 July 2025




